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NEWS RELEASE 
PenFinancial Credit Union seeks forward-looking leaders for Board positions 

June 2, 2025 – NIAGARA ON – PenFinancial Credit Union is currently seeking qualified individuals for upcoming 

Board Director positions. We are looking for dedicated leaders who share our passion for community and embrace 

our values-based banking approach. 

Our Board of Directors serves a vital role in establishing the strategic direction of PenFinancial Credit Union. By 

joining our Board, you'll have the opportunity to directly contribute to our purpose of improving lives and 

strengthening communities while leveraging your professional expertise. 

While the official nomination period begins in December, we welcome expressions of interest throughout the year 

from qualified candidates. 

For information about PenFinancial’s vision and the role of our Board of Directors, visit 

PenFinancial.com/GetOnBoard. 

Interested candidates are invited to contact our Board Nominations Committee at Board@PenFinancial.com to 

explore this opportunity further. 

About PenFinancial Credit Union 

PenFinancial Credit Union is a truly local values-based credit union committed to improving the lives its nearly 

20,000 members and businesses. PenFinancial delivers a full range of financial services digitally and through a 

network of six branches across Niagara and Haldimand. Through their Truly Local Commitment, the credit union is 

a proud Certified B Corporation and Living Wage employer who invests a portion of their pre-tax profits into the 

communities it serves. PenFinancial is also proud to choose 100% renewable energy with Bullfrog Power as part of 

their commitment to environmental sustainability. For more information visit penfinancial.com. 
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